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Nottage Terrace and North East 
Road Intersection Upgrade 
Project Announcement 

On Tuesday, 22 June 2021, the State Government announced funding over two years to upgrade the 
North East Road and Nottage Terrace intersection. The $6 million project is jointly funded (50:50) by the 
Australian and South Australian Governments. 
 
This project, which complements the Main North Road and Nottage Terrace intersection upgrade, will 
improve traffic f low for vehicles moving between Main North Road and North East Road. 
 
The project is in the planning stages. Detailed investigations and design work is required before 
construction begins.  

Engagement with key stakeholders and the community will form an important component across the life of 
the project. In the coming months we will be organising opportunities to provide an update on the project 
and seek your feedback.  

Our project team aims to contact all potentially affected stakeholders over the coming months, and we will 
either call or door-knock to arrange a convenient time and place to meet and provide further information 
on how you may be impacted.   

In the meantime, please telephone 1300 794 880 if you have an enquiry of our project team or email us 
at dit.communityrelations@sa.gov.au. To register for project information, please visit 
https://dit.sa.gov.au/northeastnottage. 

 

Kind regards,  

 
Community Engagement 
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